
 
 
Date:2008/08/19 
To whom it may concern: 
 

Declaration of DREA100 Label exchange 

We, 

HTC Corporation 

23 Xinghua Rd., 

Taoyuan 330, Taiwan 

 

declare that DREA100 label upload on FCC website is too 

detail to security issue and need to exchange.  
 
 
Signed on behalf of HTC Corporation, 2008-08-19 
 

 
Mason Chiang / Project Manager 
HTC Corporation 
Tel: +886-3-3753252 ext. 6386 
Fax: +886-3-3755530 

宏達國際電子股份有限公司

HTC Corporation 


